
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
8 July 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Exam Results Information 
 
We are writing to you to give you an update regarding your child’s upcoming GCSE results. 
Over the last fortnight, you will have received a letter outlining the process to follow should your child be 
unable to collect their examination results on Thursday 12 August. 
 
We are now able to inform you of the times and procedures for the collection of the results (this may be 
subject to change dependent upon government restrictions due to COVID, still in place at the time).  Details 
of any changes will be sent to you as soon as possible (please check the school website regularly for 
information). 
 
All students have been issued time slots in form groups, please see the table below:  
 

Form  Time Slot Room  

H 9:00am – 9:30am N32 

U 9:00am – 9:30am N33 

N 9:00am – 9:30am N34 

G 9:30am – 10:00am N32 

E 9:30am – 10:00am N33 

R 9:30am – 10:00am N34 

I 10:00am – 10:30am N32 

L 10:00am – 10:30am N33 

 
 
If your son/daughter is unable to attend their allocated time slot, it will not be possible for them to move 
to one of the other two slots. They can however attend later that day between the hours of 11:00am and 
12:00pm where staff members will still be on site to issue the results.  
 
On Friday 18 June, we submitted grades for your child to the examination boards based on the evidence 
that we have collected, marked and moderated. We have produced a guide entitled ‘2021 Awarding Your 
Level 2 Grades’ which is available on the school website under the section Parents, exams and revision. The 
link is below. This guide explains which evidence has been used to determine the proposed grade the 
school has put forward in each individual subject for your child. 
 
 
 



 
 

 

In the same section of the website, you will also find a copy of the Hungerhill Centre Policy for Teacher 
Assessed Grades which we were required to produce and submit to the examination boards. The policy 
outlines how the school has taken a fair and consistent approach in determining your child’s grades. 
 
https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=Exams+%26amp%3B+Revision&pid=91 
 
Please note, that due to capacity on results day, we will be unable to answer any queries regarding appeals. 
Information regarding the appeals process can be found in the guide entitled ‘2021 Awarding Your Level 2 
Grades’ 
 
Please remind your son/daughter to check their school email regularly for updates. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher  

 

 

Miss H Tredgett  

Assistant Headteacher 
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